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Today's Sports Betting Preview - By Rick Elliott


United Can Beat PSG At Old Trafford   

When the draw for the last 16 of the Champions League was made Manchester 
United were big outsiders to beat PSG over two matches and progress to the 
quarter-finals. The club has been transformed since Jose Mourinho was sacked and 
Ole Gunnar Solskjaer became the caretaker boss. United are favourites to beat the 
champions of France in tonight’s first leg at Old Trafford. That is down to the 
unbeaten run under Solskjaer but the absence of Edinson Cavani and Neymar due 
to injury helps. Even under Mourinho United were difficult to beat at home where 
they are on an unbeaten run of 10 matches. MANCHESTER UNITED are 7/5 with 
Betfair to beat PSG.


The eight first leg ties in the first knockout round of the Champions League are 
spread over two weeks and four match days. Tottenham play Borussia Dortmund at 
Wembley tomorrow and Liverpool and Manchester City are in action next week. 
Roma are at home to Porto this evening in the other fixture of the night. The hosts 
have only failed to score in 2 of 15 matches at home this season but the fans are not 
happy. The club can get the Ultras back on side with a win this evening and ROMA 
are the team to back at 11/10 with bet365. The double on the home teams pays 4/1. 

   

There are fixtures in the Championship tonight including the televised match 
between the home team in West Brom and Nottingham Forest. The Baggies have 
not won a home match since Boxing Day but Forest have not won in seven fixtures 
on the road. The visitors have recruited Martin O’Neill to manage the club he played 
for in the Division One and European Cup winning era. However, there has not been 
an upturn in results and WEST BROM are the tip at 3/4 with Betfair.   


To the relief of everybody in the industry racing resumes in the UK tomorrow. The 
authorities have concluded the risk of further positive tests for equine flu is worth 
taking so the sport is back on schedule for the Cheltenham Festival and Grand 
National. Red Rum was the last horse to win back-to-back Nationals and the 2018 
winner, TIGER ROLL, is 20/1 with bet365 to emulate that horse.   


Tuesday’s Horses In Focus - By Unity Racing Investments


Great news that racing will resume tomorrow. It could have been so much worse! 
The quick action taken by the BHA although it seemed extreme I believe was the 
right choice and delayed action could have seen racing wiped out for a considerable 
time. The most worrying thing about it though was hardly reported and that’s the 
fact that these cases have been found in horses vaccinated against the flu! It just 
shows how different strains can develop and the risks. 
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We were supposed to be betting GETAWAY TRUMP at Newbury in a valuable race 
on Saturday. The information on that horse was incredibly strong and he is entered 
in 2 races at Cheltenham. He really needs the ground to be bottomless to show his 
absolute best but we will see nearer the time if he gets his ground... he will be a 
force! 


I was going to give a free bet for tomorrow but the odds are not yet out so here is a 
bet for Cheltenham instead. In the Foxhunter’s a horse we have backed and won 
with this season is HAZEL HILL. He’s evergreen at the age of 11 and is currently in 
great form. He was due a further prep run at Warwick but his trainer has now 
decided that the meeting at Haydock would be too close to the festival and he will 
go straight there instead. When he won for us he demolished his rivals despite 
seaming well out at the weights. He’s very lightly raced for his age and has been 
prolific in the point to point scene. He should have the stamina for the trip in a race 
the trainer knows well despite not having tried it before. He could be the best horse 
the trainer has had and should go really well if he can be kept together before the 
festival. 


Currently at 8/1 with bet365 I can’t see him being much shorter on the day so I see 
little value in placing the bet now so we will look again when the festival starts. 


CLICK HERE - Discover Unity Racing Investments! 
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